Subject: Re: Followup regarding HMD Gateway sign lighting not working

From: Ron Groeper

Date: 03/09/2016 02:47 PM

To: Jim Omahen

CC: Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>, Jeff Luster
<jeff@majorproperties.com>, JL Singer <JL@HollywoodCenter.com>

Hi Jim,

We have had persistent problems with the battery storing the solar energy powering the lights on our one and only sign for
the District on Highland and Melrose..

Judging from the invoices, after the $2075 repair, it looks like we gave up.

I'm not sure why it was $1020 in 2011 and $2075 in 2012, but | would like for us get another bid or two for this repair and
have the group decide if they would like to proceed.

| would hope that the winning bid would be no more than $1,000, hopefully less, and come with a guarantee.

The sign looks pretty dead at night; it would be nice to light it up.

Thanks!

Ron

Ron Groeper Photography
@ McCaddenSpace Studio
1041 N. McCadden PI.

LA CA 90038-2410
323-467-6943-studio
323-823-6943-cellular

http://www.groeperphoto.com/
http://www.mccaddenspace.com/

On Mar 9, 2016, at 2:27 PM, Jim Omahen wrote:

Ron, this is a follow up to your notification/message informing us that our Gateway sign (on Highland near Melrose) has a
lighting malfunction (not on at night). | had sent to you a copy of invoices/billings from UltraSigns. UltraSigns originally
installed the sign and has been hired back a few times for needed repairs. You had mentioned that you thought the last repair
of the solar lighting was too expense. Should we look for another vendor who may be able to make this repair. Please advise.

Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA 90038

Ph 323.860.0088
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